
August 14, 2013 
 
Ms. Rebecca Mitchell 
Water Supply Planning Section Chief 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
1580 Logan Street, Suite 200 
Denver, CO  80203 
 
Dear Becky, 

The South Platte Basin Roundtable (SPBRT) voted on August 13, 2013 to approve, and recommend the 
same to the Board of the Colorado Water Conservation Board (CWCB), the attached Water Supply 
Reserve Account (WSRA) application from Ducks Unlimited (DU).   

As described in the attached application, the $33,663 of South Platte Basin funds will be used to identify 
high quality properties that could provide aquifer recharge for river augmentation.   

With a quorum of members present, there was a motion and second and after discussion, the South 
Platte Basin Roundtable members voted unanimously to support the full funding request proposed by 
Ducks Unlimited in the application.  There were no votes of dissent or abstentions. 

We encourage the CWCB staff and board to support the recommendation to fund the full $33,363 from 
the South Platte Basin Fund.   

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

Sean T. Cronin,  
Chair, South Platte Basin Roundtable 


